
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Deputy Sean Canney, 
Houses of the Oireachtas, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2, 
D02 XR20. 
E-mail: sean.canney@oireachtas.ie 
 
Wednesday, 08 December 2021 
 
Re: PQ ref 57646/21: “To ask the Minister for Health the number of ICU nurses trained in each 
of the years 2018 to 2020 and to date in 2021, and if he will make a statement on the matter.” – 
Sean Canney 
 
Dear Deputy Canney,  
 
Please find below information as requested; 
 

Critical Care Nurse Training 2018-2021 
  2018 2019 2020 2021 

Post Graduate Diploma in Critical Care 
Nursing 54 48 78 99 

Foundation Course in Critical Care 
Nursing (inclusive of Site specific & National 
Foundation Education Module) 77 158 126 132 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
_____________________________ 
John F Scott 
General Manager 

 

 Office of the Nursing & Midwifery Services Director 
Clinical Strategy & Programmes Division 

Room 250 
Dr Steevens’ Hospital 

Dublin 8. 
Tel: +353-1-6352241 
Fax: +353-1-6352509 

Email: john.scott@hse.ie 
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